

"ROAR! -Life is Wild—God is good" VBS

A MULTI—Parish Vacation Bible School is coming **THIS SUMMER! June 24-June 28th!**

St. Colette, St, Edna, St. Mary, and St. Theresa Parishes are joining together to offer your children an imaginative, impacting fun adventure that will be hosted this summer at St. Mary Parish in Buffalo Grove. This epic African adventure engages the whole herd. At Roar, kids explore God's goodness and celebrate a ferocious faith that powers them through this wild life. They will participate in memorable Bible learning activities, sing catchy songs, play teamwork-building games, make and devour yummy treats, experience one-of-a-kind Bible adventures, and learn about some great saints. Plus, kids will learn to look for evidence of God all around them through something called "God Sightings". Each day concludes with a finale that gets everyone involved in living what they've learned!

To register online and for more information go to:

vbspro.events/p/events/f32c3d REGISTRATION OPENS March 11—May 24!

WHEN? June 24th, 25th, 26th, 27th and 28th

TIME? 9:00-Noon

COST? \$37.00 per child

AGES OF CAMPERS? Pre-k— incoming 5th grader

AGES OF VOLUNTEERS? incoming 6th grader to Adult

LOCATION? St. Mary Church—50 N. Buffalo Grove Rd, Buffalo Grove

Parish Contacts:

St. Colette-Monica Baldree-monicabaldree50@yahoo.com

St. Edna Parish—Heather Daudelin 847-398-3362 x 307 hdaudelin@stedna.org

St. Theresa – Elizabeth Vogt 847-359-2846 elizabethv@sttheresachurch.org

St. Mary Parish—Teri Toenjes 847-537-9423 religious.education@stmarybg.org
Danielle Pitzer—danielle.pitzer315@gmail.com